
 

 

Dear Valued Patients and Friends, 

 

I have decided to leave the rigors of private practice to pursue other interests. It 

has always been my goal not to retire completely but to balance my career 

interests with flexibility to enjoy life, my wife and family. 

 

These goals could not be achieved without being able to entrust your dental care 

to my colleague, Dr. Paul Chaiken.  I know he will provide you with the same 

excellent care you expect and deserve.  

 

Dr Chaiken is a 1984 graduate from the Loyola University School of Dentistry. In 

addition to General Dentistry, he has advanced training in Cosmetic and Implant 

dentistry, TMJ therapy, Root Canal therapy, Sleep Apnea, Invisalign & much more. 

 

Connie, J, Nikki, Lewiza and Tserenna will remain with the practice.  Together with 

Dr. Chaiken they look forward to seeing you on your next dental visit. 

 

I want to thank you for the privilege of being your dentist.  Your trust and 

confidence have been professionally rewarding and personally humbling. Our 

relationships have been a big part of my life, and I will always be grateful to 

consider you friends.  

 

I wish you the best in life and dental health. 

 

Robert A. Friedstat, DDS 


